Town of/Ville de Penetanguishenc

August 11, 2011

To the Honourable Mayor and Citizens of Fukushima, Japan;

The world has been watching Japan in the aftermath of the tsunami and has been
deeply impressed by the courage and determination of the Japanese people in dealing
with what has been called the worst crisis in Japan since the Second World War.

In our smalil community of Penetanguishene, Ontario, Canada, we have never had to
face anything of the magnitude of the problems that now confront Fukushima and your
entire Country.

The Council of the Town of Penetanguishene wishes you the very best in rebuilding
your community and the challenges you face in doing so.

Should you ever have the chance to visit Ontario, Canada, we would be honoured to
welcome you fo visit our community of Penetanguishene.

In peace and friendship, yours truly;

Gerry Marshall

Mayor

On behalf of the Council and Residents
of the Town of Penetanguishene
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